
Parents Guidance  
Please read before entering 
• Please do not enter before your allotted 

drop-off or pick up point 
• Please DO NOT enter the building 
• Please follow social distancing rules and 

keep 2m distant 
• Only 1 parent to enter 
• If you need to have siblings with you please 

keep them by your side ‒ do not allow them 
to move freely on the site 

• The school office is closed ‒ please call or e-
mail any enquiries 

• Please ensure your child has all their 
belongings in one named bag 

• Please ensure your child does not mix with 
other groups 



 
 
 


